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If you'd like to request a costumeed volunteer for an appearance at your Star Wars Reads Day
event, please follow this link and fill out the form: http://www.501st.com/request.php

That said, some costumers might contact you directly. If so, you can absolutely work with
them directly. Note--There are not enough costumed volunteers for every event. Last year we
had costumed characters at less than 5% of our 1200 events.

If you are lucky enough to have a member of a volunteer costume group attend, please know
that the Star Wars costuming groups are all volunteers who make appearances on behalf of
charities across the US--they are not paid performers. In order to host any costuming group,
you must commit to the following:

To have the utmost respect for the volunteers at all times
To have a secure space where volunteers can change and safely leave their belongings
To have a staff member nearby during the entire event helping control the crowd

To offer water and breaks as needed

Thank you--and good luck with your event!
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